
CHAIRMAN'S SUMMER   MESSAGE 

THREE COUNTIES & SOUTH WALES AREA OF NAFAS

Aut um n Council Meet ing - FRIDAY 20t h SEPTEMBER 2024, 10.30am

 The Lar ruperz Cent re, Ross-on-Wye

To receive fur t her  det ails /  an Agenda please em ail Em ily : 
3cswarea@gm ail.com  

Nick Grounds

.

Newsletter
THREE  count ies and sout h wal es ar ea of  nafas Summer 2024

'Here Comes Summer ' - long gone are the dark, wet and cold mornings;  trees are in bud and 
with lovely blossom everywhere,  hopefully long hot days are ahead to do the garden and 
pick wonderful flowers and foliage to create  arrangements in your homes.

In May, Area President Trish Ducker & Julie Sparkes (Chair of Lydney & Severnside) 
represented our Area arranging flowers at the High Altar in Westminster Abbey for the 
Florence Nightingale service.

Many Congratulations to Fownhope Flower Club who staged an exhibit on behalf of our Area 
at the Malvern Spring Show. They were awarded a GOLD 
medal for their superb design in the Area class 'Pzazz!'.

At the end of May we were treated to the most fabulous 
Area Day at Haberdashers School, Monmouth.  Congratulations to Sue Walton and 
her team for organising the event.  Well done to all who took part in the Floral Art 
Competitions.  Irene Manson's talk on the morning was most interesting.  In the 
afternoon we all enjoyed the flower arranging extravaganza created by 'The Floral 
Haberdashers' Elizabeth Gordon & Emily 
Broomhead.  

On 22nd June at The Larruperz Centre, Ross on 
Wye we are holding the Area eliminations for the 
RHS / NAFAS Chelsea 2025 competition.  The 

winner will represent our Area at the National competition being held at the 
Malvern Autumn Show.  The overall winner will stage an exhibit on behalf of 
NAFAS at the Chelsea Flower Show next year.

The JDSE team have arranged a workshop with NAFAS President Elect, James 
Burnside  on the same day. Please contact Daphne Furneaux (JDSE Secretary) for 
further details.

In August,  hopefully all clubs in Area will be  helping out various church flower festivals,  town & county shows 
showcasing the wonderful talent we have in our Area.

On September 7th, Trish Ducker is hosting her President 's Day at Ysgol Bro Dinefwr Llandeilo.  Tickets are now 
available  - please contact Trish for details.

Have a wonderful time arranging flowers over the summer -  take plenty of photographs and send some into Area to 
go on the website.  All have a lovely summer & remember flowers are fun and it 's a lovely way to meet friends.

Best wishes, Adrian 

http://3cswarea@gmail.com


.
THE FLOWER 

ARRANGER MAGAZINE

The Summer edition of The 
Flower Arranger is now 

available.

If you do not already 
subscribe, please contact 

CHRIS LYNCH                 

07794 934091

 or the NAFAS website 
CLICK HERE 

NATIONAL FLOWER 
ARRANGING DAY 2024

Using the midelino frames 
created at Friday Flower Fix 
online club, Celia Davies of 
Winterbourne Flower Club 

created this stunning design 
(left) for her local library.

Bewdley FAC  worked with 
Wribbenhall Guides to create 

a superb display of posies 
(pictured below).

Well done to all!

Three Count ies & Sout h Wales Area 
TEACHERS ASSOCIATION

next  workshop

'Alternative Foam Free Designs' with 
Delyth Price

SATURDAY 12t h OCTOBER 

THE LARRUPERZ CENTRE,  
ROSS-ON-WYE

10.30am  - 4.00pm                              
cont act  

daphnem jackson@out look .com   

https://www.nafas.org.uk/the-flower-arranger-magazine-summer-2024/
https://www.nafas.org.uk/the-flower-arranger-magazine-summer-2024/


NAFAS 
NATIONAL 

NEWS & 
EVENTS

Call igrapher Required....

A call igrapher is required to wr ite 

the pr ize cards at  the 2025 

NAFAS National Show in 

Gloucester

Could you help? I f so, please 

contact Kather ine Kear

kather ine@kather inekear.co.uk 

Members of Abergavenny & District FAS 
arranged a superb flower festival recently.  

Pictured are a few exhibits from the festival 
called  'There's no Business                            

like Show Business'



A Piece f rom  t he President

MANY CONGRATULATIONS t o Chr is 
Lynch (Connect  Design Group) who 

won t he 'Best  in Show ' award at  Area 
Day w it h a very creat ive foam  f ree 

design (pict ured above) and t o Phil l ipa 
(pict ured r ight ) of  Newpor t  Flower  

Club, w inner  of  t he Club Class. 

May - the change from spring to the start of summer. Seeds sown, 
weeds removed, almost time to sit in the garden of an evening, if the 
weather is warm enough. Unless, of course you are a flower arranger. 
May sees Malvern Show and many of our brilliant Area competitors did 
so well in the competitions. Fownhope took GOLD in the Area class, 
Jean Wilcox won Best in Show, Margaret Thomas took three firsts and 
one of our youngest Area competitors, Julie Sparkes beat a few well 
known 'National Names' in the imposed class. Congratulations to all 
who took part. There have been Flower Festivals, raising money for 
local charities, churches and chapels; all take time to organise, but are 
very worthwhile and show visitors that Floral Art is something to get 
involved in.
We ended the month with an amazing Area Day - Buttons & Bows at 
Monmouth. Looking at all the magnificent exhibits, I realised just how 
talented are our members. Congratulations to all, especially Best in 
Show winner Chris Lynch and Bridgette Manton who gained the award 
for the most points.
Like so many others I laughed and learned a lot from the morning speaker, Irene Manson, a truly 
entertaining session on 'One, Two Buckle My Shoe'. Then, the afternoon demonstration, what an absolute 
delight, mum and daughter in the Haberdashery. I think that we will be talking about that demonstration 
for a long while yet. Thank you to Sue Walton and her team for a super day.
And now I have to follow that with President 's Day 'September Delights' at Ysgol Bro Dinefwr in Llandeilo 
on September 7th. I am sure that Simone Squire will educate and entertain us in the morning and we will 
thoroughly enjoy a demonstration by Coral Gardiner in the afternoon. Tickets are now available from 
myself and details are on the Area Website.
I look forward to meeting many of you in September, in a lovely part of the world. Finally 'Good Luck' to 
those who have entered the NAFAS / RHS Chelsea  elimination competition at Ross -on-Wye on June 22nd 
and thank you to those who have organised this event.    Trish (Area President)
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